

Headteacher: Mr Jonathan Clucas

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Clare Scott

Wednesday 20th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 3 children have the exciting opportunity to take part in the Royal Ballet's Primary Steps programme in school this term.

As part of this programme all of Year 3 children are invited to attend a Ballet Class Demonstration danced by students of The Royal Ballet School. This will be during school hours and is always a really interesting and inspiring day out for pupils and teachers alike.

The Ballet Class Demonstration will take part on **Thursday 28**th **September 2023** at the **Globe Theatre** in Blackpool. Whilst the event is free we are asking for a contribution of £4 towards the cost of the coach. We will have lunch at school before departing from school and will return in time for the end of the school day – 3.15pm.

Children will be having their lunch at a slightly earlier time on this day. Therefore, if your child has a school dinner or has a packed lunch, they will be eating before we depart for the theatre.

We are asking for a contribution of £4 towards the cost of coach. Payment can be made via the Parentpay app or card payments can be made at the office or over the phone. Please note that no money can be collected via your child's class teacher.

We hope you will agree that this is a very special opportunity for our children, and look forward to your support and interest in the Primary Steps Programme.

Miss Royston Year 3 Team Leader	
I give permission for my child	(Child's name) in class
To attend The Ballet C	Class Demonstration on the 28th September.
Signed	Date
Relationship to Child	



Vours faithfully











